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Dear Sirs/Ms, 

  
 

 
 
 
I would like to make it very clear that I do NOT CONSENT to the constitutional recognition of LOCAL 
COUNCILS or local government in any form what so ever. 
 
I, at this time in history, do NOT TRUST our Government. I feel they will do anything, use any “legal”?? 
means of retaining power & “doing over” we the citizens. 
 
You only have to look at the Prime Ministers advice & support to MP Thompson the amoral twistings & 
dealings within the Federal Parliament 
The sick making dealings that have happened in Qld & NSW  
LESS POWER to everyone NOT more. 
 
K Patterson     

mileticd
Text Box
Submission Number: 216
Date Received: 15/02/2013


mileticd
Stamp




